
 

 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s evening this term will be held on Tuesday 14th March with appointments beginning 

at 3.30 pm. Please try to attend as this is your opportunity to see your child’s work and find 

out about their progress.  Teachers will be glad to answer any questions you have or direct 

you to a member of staff who can help. 

Pupil Parliament 

This week Paulo and Attila attended our local Pupil Parliament meeting at the Council 

Chambers in Ormskirk. They got to meet the Mayor of West Lancashire and learnt all about 

democracy and the importance of voting, as well as learning about how our local council 

works in comparison to our national Government. The children got to take part in a mock 

election and then visited the mayor’s chambers for refreshments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

Thank you so much to everyone who has made such an effort to be on time for school this 

week.  Only 11 late marks for the whole school over the week.  We’re still trying to beat this 

though so we need everyone in on time. Our on-time raffle took place on Thursday this 

week and our winners were:   

Thea, Jaxon, Charlie, Jessica R, Kyle, Koke, Heni and Bronius 
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Attendance 

Well done to Fieldmice class, who won our attendance award this week with 93.3 %.  They 

will enjoy a treat of hot chocolate and cookies. 

Industrial Action 

The next dates for industrial action will be 15th and 16th March.  We will not know until 

nearer the time if this action will definitely go ahead or how school will be affected but we 

would expect that school will be shut again to all but Year 6.  

Fire Service Road Sense 

The Fire Service came to school on Tuesday to speak to Year 6 about Road safety.  This is a 

topic that we teach about throughout school but would urge you to discuss road safety with 

your children too. 

World Book Day 

This year, to celebrate world book day, the whole school read a book called Flotsam by 

David Wiesner.  We had chosen this book as it was a picture book and we wanted to 

highlight the fact that reading skills can be practiced even in a book without text. The 

children all enjoyed making predictions and inferences using the pictures and produced 

some amazing pieces of work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Celebration Assembly 

Thank you to all our families who attended celebration assembly this week.  As 

usual, we are super proud of everything our children have achieved this week.  

These children deserve a special mention: 

 

Learners of the Week 

Harey, Mata, Charlie, Kajus, Poppy, Timmy, Archie and Bronius 

 

Citizens of the Week 

Tommee, Amelia, Luke, Millie, Fjnley, Aiden, Oscar and Paulo 

 

Sportsperson of the Week 

Jasmina, Grace, Stephen, Jenson, Esme, Adi, Enzo and Megan 

 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Joseph 

 


